
      21st April 2022 
Private & Confidential 

 

Deputy David Cullinane 

38/39 Stephen Street 

Waterford City 

 

 

Re: PQ REF 17811/22 

 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane,   

 

I wish to refer to your Parliamentary Question “To ask the Minister for Health the number of 

occasions there was no applicant for a hospital consultant post at a hospital in CHO3, the location 

and speciality of the post in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter” 

 

The position is as follows: 

 

The Public Appointments Service fill vacancies for Consultants locally, and the data you request is 

only available from 2015 onwards. 

 

In that time, only 1 post has had no applicants (See data below). 
 

 
 

I trust this information addresses the question raised in your representation but should you require 

further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mary Hanley 

Head of HR       

 
 

 

 Human Resource Department 

HSE Mid West Community Healthcare Organisation 

North West Wing 

St Joseph’s Health Campus (Formally St. Joseph’s Hospital) 

Mulgrave St 

Limerick 

V94 C8DV 

 

 


